
 

 

400 West Artesia Blvd., Compton, CA  90220 

TAP Worldwide, LLC d/b/a/ Transamerican Auto Parts 

400 West Artesia Boulevard 

Compton, California 90220 USA 

1-800-776-0767 ext. 1717 

 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
 

This notice applies to extended thread lug nuts, part numbers PXA16148; PXA16148B; and 

PXA16148OET. 

 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.  

 

Date: November 27, 2019 

 

Dear Valued TAP Dealer, 

 

REASON FOR NOTICE 

TAP Worldwide, LLC has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in 

TAP Worldwide, LLC extended thread lug nuts.  The particular extended thread lug nuts, due to 

their diameter, may not seat properly when used with certain aftermarket wheel brands and 

models.  

 

Specifically, if the subject extended thread lug nuts were used in connection with certain wheel  

models that featured smaller diameter lug nut holes, the lug nuts may interfere with the lug nut 

hold, failing to retain torque, which could potentially allow the wheel to come loose or detach 

from the vehicle, resulting in a crash. 

 

WHAT SHOULD YOU DO 

You should contact TAP Worldwide, LLC’s Recall Parts Assistance Department at 1-800-776-

0767 ext. 1717 or by email at recallpartsassistance@4wp.com immediately for more information 

regarding this recall and the assistance we ask of you. TAP Worldwide, LLC will remedy the 

defect without charge and at no cost to the dealer.  Replacement parts are currently available. 

 

TAP Worldwide, LLC requests your assistance in identifying customers that were sold the 

affected extended thread lug nuts.  If customers are identified, contact TAP Worldwide, LLC 

Recall Parts Assistance Department at 1-800-776-0767 ext. 1717 or by email at 

recallpartsassistance@4wp.com with the following information: 

• Customer’s name, address, and phone number 

• Quantity of extended thread lug nuts sold to that customer 

• Date of sale 

 

TAP Worldwide, LCC also requests your assistance in removing, returning, and replacing 

affected extended thread lug nuts.  We are requesting you remove all affected extended thread 

lug nuts.  We are replacing the affected extended thread lug nuts with a new extended thread lug 
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nuts.  If a customer has already replaced an extended thread lug nuts that is included in this recall 

and is seeking reimbursement, please refer them to the reimbursement plan included in their 

customer notification or they may contact Recall Parts Assistance Department at 1-800-776-0767 

ext. 1717 for assistance. 

 

TAP Worldwide, LLC requests you remove and return all affected extended thread lug nuts to 

us.  Credit will be issued once the recall parts have been received, inspected, and verified.  TAP 

Worldwide, LLC will issue a full credit for the part returned from inventory, plus shipping costs. 

Please ship parts to:   

 

TAP Worldwide, LLC 

Attn: Recall Parts Assistance 

400 West Artesia Boulevard 

Compton, California 90220 

 

Please be advised that it is a violation of Federal law for a dealer to deliver a new motor vehicle 

or any new or used item of motor vehicle equipment covered by the notification under a sale or 

lease until the defect is remedied.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact us at 1-800-776-0767 ext. 1717. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

TAP Worldwide, LLC 

 

 

 


